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What We Are Learning! 

We had a great week enjoying the beautiful 

weather outside. We spent some time doing 

St. Patrick’s Day activities. We read books, 

sang songs, and did a little dancing. We did a 

shamrock trace, drew leprechaun faces, 

wrote in our journals, and did several cool 

crafts to decorate our halls. We even painted 

shamrocks with marshmallows! We worked on 

the letter N with our HWT Program using 

Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, and paint 

dobbers. We also talked about nutrition, the 

food groups, My Plate, and which foods are 

healthy/not healthy for our body. We 

rotated through several fun math and 

science centers. In Religion we talked about 

how Jesus is God’s son and made our own 

prayer book.   
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Upcoming Events 

March 15 – SHAM-ROCK Dinner and Auction     

March 20 – Spring Pictures                           

March 21 – No School                                     

March 24-28 – Spring Break                           

March 31 – Classes Resume                                      

April     3 – PS, PK, Kinder Parent Info Night                    

Show and Tell will be on Tuesday, March 18th. 

 

We will be celebrating Josie’s 5th Birthday 

on Tuesday, March 18th! No other snacks 

needed this week. 

   

Next week we will be working on the letter V 

and celebrating spring! On Monday we will do 

some more fun St. Patrick’s Day activities, 

so have your little one wear green to school. 

 

Notes: 

The SHAM-ROCK Dinner and Auction will be held Saturday, March 15th at the Anderson building. 

Doors open at 4:00 pm. We will have a child size picnic table with our sweet little Pre-K handprints 

on it for the live auction. You won’t want to miss out on the fun! 

The 8th grade Butter Braid Fundraiser orders are due on Monday, March 17th. Delivery date is 

Tuesday, April 1st.  

Have a GREAT weekend! 

 

 

mailto:vsteckler@smsrockets.net
mailto:vsteckler@smsrockets.net
mailto:vsteckler@smsrockets.net
mailto:vsteckler@smsrockets.net

